








The average cruising altitude for these flights was between 50 and 55 thousand
feet. Position reports were normally filed at 30°W and 40°W. No significant weather was
encountered either at altitude or during the acceleration and/or deceleration phase.
Apparently, the design of the Concorde makes it much less susceptible to CAT than
conventional aircraft. Flight planning was done by the London Computer and specialized
high-level meteorological parameters were not requested from the Gander Weather Office.
Routine Trans Atlantic flight documentation only was provided.

It is expected that the Concorde will commence commercial operations in
January 1976, with original routes from Europe to the Far East, Australia, Africa and
South America. Gander is not likely to see the Concorde again until commercial flights
between Europe and North America are approved.





